
Addendum #2 
 
 
 
 

GREATER PORTLAND TRANSIT DISTRICT 
Furnish Non-Registering Bus Fareboxes 

RFP #2019-008 
 
 

DATE:   October 28, 2019 
 
 
The attention of firms submitting proposals for the work named in the above Invitation is called to the 
following modifications to the documents as were issued. 
 
The items set forth herein, whether of clarification, omission, addition and/or substitution, shall be 
included and form a part of the bidder's submitted material and the corresponding contract and/or 
purchase order when executed.  No claim for additional compensation, due to lack of knowledge of 
the contents of this Addendum will be considered. 

******* 
ALL BIDDERS ARE ADVISED THAT RECEIPT OF THIS NOTICE MUST BE DULY 
ACKNOWLEDGED ON THE BID PROPOSAL FORM OR BY THE INSERTION OF THIS 
SHEET, SIGNED, AND SUBMITTED WITH YOUR PROPOSAL. 

******* 
 

                                                                                    ELLEN SANBORN 
       FINANCE DIRECTOR 
 
 
 
__________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
1. What is the desired delivery date for fareboxes?  
 Metro plans to implement automated fare technology on March 1, 2020, and will need to have 
new fareboxes installed and operable at that time if possible.  In order to meet that date, fareboxes 
would need to be received by Metro by February 1, 2020. 
 
 
Receipt of Addendum No. 1 to the GPTD RFP #2019-008 is hereby acknowledged. 
 
 
COMPANY NAME: _____________________________________________________________________________ 
 
SIGNED BY:_____________________________________ DATE:___________________________ 
 
PRINT NAME & TITLE: ____________________________________________________________ 
 
ADDRESS: _______________________________________________________________________ 
 
                  ________________________________________________________________________ 

ZIP CODE 
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